Yon, Scott <NHTSA>

From: Yon, Scott <NHTSA>

Sent:  Wednesday, November 08, 2006 4:47 PM

To: ‘CSantucci@tma.toyota.com’; Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>
Cc: CTinto@tma.toyota.com; Noel, Andrea <NHTSA>
Subject: RE: Request for Extension: EA06-014

Chris,

Jeff is out of the office however we have discussed Toyota’s request for an extension and, per this email, agree to grant it.
Please advise any further questions.

Regards,
Scott

From: CSantucci@tma.toyota.com [mailto:CSantucci@tma.toyota.com]
Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2006 2:56 PM

To: Quandt, Jeff <NHTSA>; Yon, Scott <NHTSA>

Cc: CTinto@tma.toyota.com

Subject: Request for Extension: EA06-014

Jeff,

This message is being set to request an extension of the due date of the response to the IR letter of EA06-014, an
investigation into the Toyota Tundra. Toyota would like to request a three week extension of the due date until December
7. The original due date is November 16. On November 16, Toyota would provide a partial response to include all
applicable field data (complaints, field reports, warranty claims, part sales and service bulletins) for the subject vehicles.
(Q1-9 and 12). The remainder of the response will be submitted on December 7th. The request is necessitated because
of the large volume of data associated with this response, including all of the peers and subject recall vehicles which are
extensive. In addition, some ongoing tests and analyses should be completed and we believe would be more useful to

the agency if finished. We appreciate your assistance with this matter. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Regards,

Chris Santucci - Safety Engineer

Technical and Regulatory Affairs

Toyota Motor North America, Inc.

Phone (202) 463-6856 Fax: (202) 463-8513
email: Chris_Santucci@tma.toyota.com

Note: We cannot receive attachment extensions listed below.
.exe, .com, .pif, .scr, .cmd, .bat, .vbs, .Ink, .htm, .html, .shs, or .zip
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